
 

 

January 14,1985

Mr. Thomas Farrell

Administration of Business Affairs

220 E. 76 St.

Robert Wagner Jr.School

New York,N.Y.10021

Dear Sir,

We are confirming our reservation of the
&chool's suditorium for Saturday,May 18,1985

at 3 P.M. for 3 hours.

Enclosed is our check for $109.94 to cover
the cost.

Sincerely

i.c. 2B

Jenina Kulikowska

Executive Secretary

Encl.: check
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„~ Dec. 19, 1984

„ ot
Mr. Thomas FarrellAdministration of Business Affairs220 E. 76th St.Robert Wagner, Jr. SchoolNew York, N.Y. 10021

Dear Sir,
Following to-day's conversation we are confirming our
reservation of the School's suditorium for Saturday,
May 18, 1985 at 3:00 p.m. for 3 hours.
The event will be a celebration of 50th anniversary of
Marshall Joseph Pilsudski's death; it will be composed
of some speeches, recitations and a show of a short film.
Admission will be free.
Our organization is a non-profit, educational institution,
which exists more than 40 years.
The M.0. to cover the cost will be mailed to you next
month.
With best wishes für the Season

Sincerely,

Janina Kulikowska
Lxecutive Secretary

 


